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To our Chapter Members:  

As our chapter changes and moves forward we would like to keep everyone up to date on 
chapter news and our dinner programs. Our last program was our first program that we 
did not send out a mass mailing to our chapter members. Therefore, we would like to give 
members an opportunity to opt into postal mailings if  they did not like the online method.  

To opt in to postal mailings please detach the form below and mail it to  
Bethany Gleason, 30 Laurel Glen Drive, Shelton, CT 06484.  

We will only be sending postal mail to those that opt in. If  you prefer to receive all updates 
via email or the website there is no need to respond. We thank you for your patience 
during this transition period.  

Also, here are some save the dates for future events 
- June 16th Dinner Program 
- August 20th Oyster Festival 

Please feel free to contact us about any comments, questions, or concerns.  

Sincerely,  
  
SCCC-AACN Board of  Directors

I would like to receive information by postal mail 

Name: _____________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________ City: ________________	 Zip Code ______________ 

Please mail to Bethany Gleason, 30 Laurel Glen Drive, Shelton, CT 06484


